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Roberta DiMezza

From: Rebecca Swanson <res1046@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 2:04 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill 5346 - Assault Weapon Ban

Dear Committee Members, 
 
I implore you to advance and pass strict gun control measures in Rhode Island. In 
particular, the Rhode Island Assault Weapons Ban Act needs to be passed this year. The 
states surrounding Rhode Island have already banned the sale of assault weapons. We 
should join them. Nothing stands in your way: every state-wide elected official supports Bill 
5346 and the governor has included it in his proposed budget. Please get this done and continue 
to work on implementing other strict gun control measures to keep Rhode Islanders safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rebecca Swanson 
7 Mount Hope Ave Unit 307 
Providence, RI 02906 


